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2021-07-12 Fans of Kristen Ashley and
Chantal Fernando will love this intense,
sexy, suspenseful romance about an exmotorcycle club member who falls in love
with his son's kindergarten teacher.
All the Bright Places Jennifer Niven
2015-01-06 NOW A NETFLIX FILM, STARRING
ELLE FANNING AND JUSTICE SMITH! The
New York Times bestselling love story about
two teens who ﬁnd each other while
standing on the edge. And don’t miss Take
Me with You When You Go, Jennifer Niven’s
highly anticipated new book with bestselling
author David Levithan! Theodore Finch is
fascinated by death. Every day he thinks of
ways he might kill himself, but every day he
also searches for—and manages to
ﬁnd—something to keep him here, and
alive, and awake. Violet Markey lives for the
future, counting the days until graduation,
when she can escape her small Indiana town
and her aching grief in the wake of her
sister’s recent death. When Finch and Violet
meet on the ledge of the bell tower at
school—six stories above the ground— it’s
unclear who saves whom. Soon it’s only with
Violet that Finch can be himself. And it’s
only with Finch that Violet can forget to
count away the days and start living them.
But as Violet’s world grows, Finch’s begins
to shrink. . . . “A do-not-miss for fans of
Eleanor & Park and The Fault in Our Stars,
and basically anyone who can breathe.”
—Justine Magazine “At the heart—a big
one—of All the Bright Places lies a charming

Bad For You Charity Ferrell 2016-01-27
Take my advice. Never fall for your brother’s
best friend. Bracken Casey. Our hometown’s
playboy. My brother’s best friend. The man I
love. He doesn’t do girlfriends. He doesn’t
do commitments. And he doesn’t see me as
anything more than his best friend’s little
sister. Until one night changes everything. A
drunken kiss leads to a drunken screw. Now
he can’t keep his hands oﬀ of me, and I
can’t say no. Rules are set: No one can ﬁnd
out. It can’t lead anywhere. But rules were
always meant to be broken. And that’s
exactly what we are doing. Breaking them
all. Something bad is bound to happen.
Love, Rosie Cecelia Ahern 2005-02-01 The
basis for the motion picture starring Lily
Collins and Sam Claﬂin! What happens when
two people who are meant to be together
can't seem to get it right? Rosie and Alex
are destined for each other, and everyone
seems to know it but them. Best friends
since childhood, they are separated as
teenagers when Alex and his family relocate
from Dublin to Boston. Like two ships always
passing in the night, Rosie and Alex stay
friends, and though years pass, the two
remain ﬁrmly attached via emails and
letters. Heartbroken, they learn to live
without each other. But destiny is a funny
thing, and in this novel o f several missed
opportunities, Rosie and Alex learn that fate
isn't quite done with them yet.
Give Me a Reason A. L. Jackson
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love story about this unlikely and endearing
pair of broken teenagers.” —The New York
Times Book Review “A heart-rending, stylish
love story.” —The Wall Street Journal “A
complex love story that will bring all the
feels.” —Seventeen Magazine “Impressively
layered, lived-in, and real.” —Buzzfeed
Furious L.J. Shen 2019-08-07 Il avait tout
prévu. Sauf le désir qu'elle lui inspire. Bane.
Un homme dangereux, impétueux, sans
limites. Tout le monde le sait, même Jesse
qui, depuis qu'elle s'est fait violemment
agresser, s'est complètement coupée du
reste du monde. Alors, le jour où elle le
croise en sortant de chez son médecin, elle
est immédiatement sur ses gardes. Car, elle
en est persuadée, cette rencontre n'est pas
un hasard. Bane la cherchait. Mais qu'est-ce
qu'un homme comme lui, capable d'avoir le
monde à ses pieds, peut bien vouloir d'une
femme brisée comme elle ? En temps
normal, Jesse n'aurait pas tenté de le savoir.
Malheureusement pour elle, l'insistance de
Bane ne lui laisse guère le choix... A propos
de l'auteur L. J. SHEN s'est imposée dès son
tout premier roman comme une voix
incontournable de la romance New Adult un succès conﬁrmé dès la parution de
Vicious qui s'est immédiatement hissé en
tête de tous les palmarès de vente.
Arlo Finch in the Valley of Fire John
August 2018-02-06 Arlo Finch in the Valley
of Fire is the ﬁrst book in a spellbinding
fantasy adventure series by screenwriter
John August. Some trails lead to magic.
Some lead to danger. As Arlo looked around,
the walls of his room began to vanish,
revealing a moonlit forest. Only his bed
remained, and the frame of his window,
through which he saw the girl. The world on
her side of the glass was sparkling with
silver and gold, like a palace made of
autumn leaves. She looked oﬀ to her right.
Someone was coming. Her words came in
an urgent whisper: "If I can see you, they
can see you . . . Be careful, Arlo Finch.” Arlo
Finch thought becoming a Ranger meant
learning wilderness skills, like camping and
knots. But upon arriving in the tiny town of
Pine Mountain, Colorado, Arlo soon learns
there's so much more. His new friends Indra
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and Wu teach him how to harness the wild
magic seeping in from the mysterious Long
Woods—a parallel realm of wonder and
danger. First he must master the basics,
including snaplights, thunderclaps and
identifying supernatural creatures. But Arlo
Finch is no ordinary Ranger, and this is no
ordinary time. A dark and ancient force is
sending threats into the real world . . . our
world. Through perilous adventures and
close calls, Arlo is awakened to his unique
destiny—but the obstacles he faces will test
the foundations of the Ranger's Vow:
loyalty, bravery, kindness, and truth. A
Junior Library Guild selection
The American Roommate Experiment
Elena Armas 2022-09-06 From the author of
the Goodreads Choice Award winner The
Spanish Love Deception, the eagerly
anticipated follow-up featuring Rosie
Graham and Lucas Martín, who are forced to
share a New York apartment. Rosie Graham
has a problem. A few, actually. She just quit
her well paid job to focus on her secret
career as a romance writer. She hasn’t told
her family and now has terrible writer’s
block. Then, the ceiling of her New York
apartment literally crumbles on her. Luckily
she has her best friend Lina’s spare key
while she’s out of town. But Rosie doesn’t
know that Lina has already lent her
apartment to her cousin Lucas, who Rosie
has been stalking—for lack of a better
word—on Instagram for the last few months.
Lucas seems intent on coming to her rescue
like a Spanish knight in shining armor. Only
this one strolls around the place in a towel,
has a distracting grin, and an irresistible
accent. Oh, and he cooks. Lucas oﬀers to let
Rosie stay with him, at least until she can
ﬁnd some aﬀordable temporary housing.
And then he proposes an outrageous
experiment to bring back her literary muse
and meet her deadline: He’ll take her on a
series of experimental dates meant to jumpstart her romantic inspiration. Rosie has
nothing to lose. Her silly, online crush is
totally under control—but Lucas’s time in
New York has an expiration date, and six
weeks may not be enough, for either her or
her deadline.
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Before I Fall Jessica Scott 2015-03-03 I
thought I could do this. I thought I could
leave the war behind. I was wrong. I can’t do
this. I can’t go to class and pretend like
everything is normal. That I’m normal. I’m
not. I’ve lost everything that matters to me.
But I made a promise. And if I’m going to
keep that promise, I have to focus. I have to
pretend that I belong on this southern
campus that drips with old money. And I
have to pass stats. That’s where Beth comes
in. I’m terriﬁed she’ll see through me. That
the careful lies and easy smile won’t be
enough to convince her that everything is
ﬁne. That she’ll see how broken I really am.
But there’s something about her that draws
me closer. A sadness in her eyes that am
powerless to resist. I should walk away.
Protect her from the broken, darkness in
me. Before we both fall into something
neither of us can control Stay focused. Get a
job. Save her father’s life. Beth Lamont
knows far too much about the harsh realities
of life her gilded classmates have only read
about in class. She’ll do whatever it takes to
take care of her father, even if that means
tutoring a guy like Noah - a guy who
represents everything she hates about the
war, soldiers and what the Army has done to
her family. Noah Warren doesn’t know how
to be a student. All he knows is war. But
he’s going to college now to fulﬁll a promise
and he doesn’t break his promises. Except
he doesn’t count on his tutor being drop
dead gorgeous and distracting as hell. One
look at Beth threatens to unravel the careful
lies Noah has constructed around him. A
simple arrangement turns into something
neither of them can deny. And a war that
neither of them can forget could destroy
them both.
Ugly Love Colleen Hoover 2014-08-05 From
Colleen Hoover, the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of It Ends With Us, a
heart-wrenching love story that proves
attraction at ﬁrst sight can be messy. When
Tate Collins meets airline pilot Miles Archer,
she doesn't think it's love at ﬁrst sight. They
wouldn’t even go so far as to consider
themselves friends. The only thing Tate and
Miles have in common is an undeniable
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mutual attraction. Once their desires are out
in the open, they realize they have the
perfect set-up. He doesn’t want love, she
doesn’t have time for love, so that just
leaves the sex. Their arrangement could be
surprisingly seamless, as long as Tate can
stick to the only two rules Miles has for her.
Never ask about the past. Don’t expect a
future. They think they can handle it, but
realize almost immediately they can’t
handle it at all. Hearts get inﬁltrated.
Promises get broken. Rules get shattered.
Love gets ugly.
They Both Die at the End Adam Silvera
2017-09-05 Adam Silvera reminds us that
there’s no life without death and no love
without loss in this devastating yet uplifting
story about two people whose lives change
over the course of one unforgettable day.
#1 New York Times bestseller * 4 starred
reviews * A School Library Journal Best Book
of the Year * A Kirkus Best Book of the Year
* A Booklist Editors' Choice * A Bustle Best
YA Novel * A Paste Magazine Best YA Book *
A Book Riot Best Queer Book * A Buzzfeed
Best YA Book of the Year * A BookPage Best
YA Book of the Year On September 5, a little
after midnight, Death-Cast calls Mateo
Torrez and Rufus Emeterio to give them
some bad news: They’re going to die today.
Mateo and Rufus are total strangers, but, for
diﬀerent reasons, they’re both looking to
make a new friend on their End Day. The
good news: There’s an app for that. It’s
called the Last Friend, and through it, Rufus
and Mateo are about to meet up for one last
great adventure—to live a lifetime in a
single day. In the tradition of Before I Fall
and If I Stay, They Both Die at the End is a
tour de force from acclaimed author Adam
Silvera, whose debut, More Happy Than Not,
the New York Times called “profound.” Plus
don't miss The First to Die at the End: #1
New York Times bestselling author Adam
Silvera returns to the universe of
international phenomenon They Both Die at
the End in this prequel. New star-crossed
lovers are put to the test on the ﬁrst day of
Death-Cast’s fateful calls.
The Princess and the Bully Tiﬀany Ransier
2021-12-03 I'm a princess. I was ﬁne with
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the way my life was – partying all day and
night. But my parents weren't. Now I'm a
student at Southern Goldsworthy University.
The best for the rich and elite. Heath
Goldsworthy, campus heartthrob and oldest
son of the Dean, came into my life as the
ﬁrst true friend I've ever had. He gave me a
new start. Something that I was very
grateful for. Now he's missing... And I'm the
top suspect responsible for his
disappearance. His sister hates me, but his
brother hates me more. He wants to make
my life a living hell until I confess what
happened that night. But I can't confess
what I don't remember. And why does he
keep messing with my emotions? I hate
playing his games. The Dean's son doesn't
just go missing. Someone is responsible and
they don't want me to remember. I have to
ﬁnd out who before it's too late. Please be
advised, this is a dark romance with
triggering content including dub/non
consent. romantic suspense, new adult
romance, alpha male romance, bully
romance, college bully romance, dark
romance, contemporary, alpha hero, bad
boy, alpha male, romance ebooks, romance
books, alpha male romance, dominant alpha
male possessive romance, dark alpha male
romance, bad boy romance, drama novel,
romance novel, romantic ﬁction, alpha male
ﬁction, contemporary romance, steamy
romance, hot reads, hot alpha male
Wicked Beginnings L A Cotton 2021-04-10
USA Today and Wall Street Journal
bestselling author L A Cotton brings readers
a FREE, series starter, in this edgy, angsty,
and addictive YA/NA crossover series.
Sometimes wrong feels so right... When
seventeen-year-old Eloise Stone ﬁnds
herself halfway across the world, moving
into her uncle's pool house, she expects
things to be ... awkward. She doesn't expect
to come face-to-face with the boy from last
summer. The boy that made her feel things
she'd never felt before. But a year is a long
time, and Lo isn't the girl she was then.
Besides, they're family now. It's weird.
Maverick Prince acts as if he doesn't
remember her, treating Lo like nothing more
than an annoying younger sister, and not in
bad-boy-ekladata

a 'he cares' way, just in a 'he's an arsehole'
way. One thing's for sure, he isn't just
dangerous for her sanity--he's hazardous for
her heart. Lo thought moving to Wicked Bay
was the worst of her problems, but as life
begins to unravel around her, she's going to
ﬁnd out it's only the beginning...
KEYWORDS: Happy ever after, family drama,
alpha, childhood crush, steamy romance,
free books, series, small-town, basketball
player, high school.
Pucked Helena Hunting 2019-11-12 ***The
1st standalone novel in The Pucked
Series*** With a famous NHL player for a
stepbrother, Violet Hall is well acquainted
with the playboy reputation of many a
hockey star. So of course she isn't
interested in legendary team captain Alex
Waters or his pretty, beat-up face and rockhard six-pack abs. When Alex inadvertently
obliterates Violet's misapprehension
regarding the inferior intellect of hockey
players, he becomes much more than just a
hot body with the face to match. Suﬀering
from a complete lapse in judgment, Violet
discovers just how good Alex is with the
hockey stick in his pants. Violet believes her
night of orgasmic magic with Alex is just
that: one night. But Alex starts to call. And
text. And email and send extravagant--and
quirky--gifts. Suddenly, he's too diﬃcult to
ignore, and nearly impossible not to like.
The problem is, the media portrays Alex as a
total player, and Violet doesn't want to be
part of the game.
Breaking Dawn Stephenie Meyer
2008-08-02 In the explosive ﬁnale to the
epic romantic saga, Bella has one ﬁnal
choice to make. Should she stay mortal and
strengthen her connection to the
werewolves, or leave it all behind to become
a vampire? When you loved the one who
was killing you, it left you no options. How
could you run, how could you ﬁght, when
doing so would hurt that beloved one? If
your life was all you had to give, how could
you not give it? If it was someone you truly
loved? To be irrevocably in love with a
vampire is both fantasy and nightmare
woven into a dangerously heightened reality
for Bella Swan. Pulled in one direction by her
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intense passion for Edward Cullen, and in
another by her profound connection to
werewolf Jacob Black, a tumultuous year of
temptation, loss, and strife have led her to
the ultimate turning point. Her imminent
choice to either join the dark but seductive
world of immortals or to pursue a fully
human life has become the thread from
which the fates of two tribes hangs. This
astonishing, breathlessly anticipated
conclusion to the Twilight Saga illuminates
the secrets and mysteries of this
spellbinding romantic epic. It's here! #1
bestselling author Stephenie Meyer makes a
triumphant return to the world of Twilight
with the highly anticipated companion,
Midnight Sun: the iconic love story of Bella
and Edward told from the vampire's point of
view. "People do not want to just read
Meyer's books; they want to climb inside
them and live there." -- Time "A literary
phenomenon." -- The New York Times
The Bachelor Carly Phillips 2003-08-01
From the New York Times bestselling author
of the Billionaire Bad Boys series, the ﬁrst
book in her laugh-out-loud romance series
about three brothers ﬁnding love. Foreign
correspondent Roman Chandler has always
prized his freedom above all else. Now
losing a coin toss has sealed this youngest
brother's fate. Finding someone to escort
down the aisle is the easy part-every
wannabe bride in sleepy Yorkshire Falls is
itching to get hitched to this gorgeous,
globe-trotting Chandler man. But Roman still
lusts after the woman who got away.
Stunning heartbreaker Charlotte Bronson
has come home to put down roots and get
her lingerie business oﬀ the ground. She
wants a man that won't go chasing oﬀ to the
far corners of the earth for a breaking news
story. He wants her to say "I do."
Blue Bayou JoAnn Ross 2002-04-02 JoAnn
Ross, one of the fastest-rising stars in
contemporary romance, begins a stunning
trilogy that showcases her extraordinary
storytelling ability and introduces the
unforgettable, moss-draped splendor of Blue
Bayou. Danielle Dupree, daughter of a
prominent judge, was the closest thing to a
princess the sleepy Louisiana town of Blue
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Bayou ever had. Her passionate teenage
love aﬀair with Jack Callahan was cut short
for reasons that were never clear to Dani -but were all too obvious to Jack, the sexy
bad-boy son of Judge Dupree's housekeeper.
Thirteen years later Dani, a widow with a
son, comes home to start a new life and is
surprised that Jack, too, has moved back to
the Bayou. A former DEA agent who is now a
bestselling author, Jack has bought Dani's
childhood home, Beau Soleil. But even as
their passion reignites, Dani and Jack know
that secrets hang in the air...and that the
past may ruin their second chance at a
once-in-a-lifetime love.
The Giver Lois Lowry 2014-07-01 Living in a
"perfect" world without social ills, a boy
approaches the time when he will receive a
life assignment from the Elders, but his
selection leads him to a mysterious man
known as the Giver, who reveals the dark
secrets behind the utopian facade.
My Antonia Willa Cather 2018-10-08 My
Antonia is a novel by an American writer
Willa Cather. It is the ﬁnal book of the
"prairie trilogy" of novels, preceded by O
Pioneers! and The Song of the Lark. The
novel tells the stories of an orphaned boy
from Virginia, Jim Burden, and Antonia
Shimerda, the daughter of Bohemian
immigrants. They are both became pioneers
and settled in Nebraska in the end of the
19th century. The ﬁrst year in the very new
place leaves strong impressions in both
children, aﬀecting them lifelong. The
narrator and the main character of the novel
My Antonia, Jim grows up in Black Hawk,
Nebraska from age 10 Eventually, he
becomes a successful lawyer and moves to
New York City.
The Boy Who Sneaks in My Bedroom
Window Kirsty Moseley 2012-04-29 Liam
James, boy next door and total douchebag,
is my brother’s best friend. I can’t stand
him. Well, that’s not strictly true, at night I
see a side of him that no one else does.
Every night Liam becomes my safe haven,
my protector, the one to chase the demons
of my abusive childhood away and hold all
the broken pieces of me together. He’s
cocky, he’s arrogant, and he’s also some
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sort of playboy in training. With his ‘hit it
and quit it’ mentality, he’s the last person
you’d want to fall in love with. I only wish
someone had told my heart that… The
international bestselling novel, and ﬁnalist
of the Goodreads choice awards YA ﬁction
2012.
Sizzle Lexi Buchanan 2013-07 "Thalia is
twenty-one and has just ﬁnished her
sophomore year of college. Her new
boyfriend, Liam, invites her to spend the
summer with him and his family. Jack is
twenty-ﬁve and feels as though he's
drowning. He's engaged to Mia, against his
will, because it's always been drilled into
him, family comes ﬁrst. Then he meets his
brother's girlfriend, Thalia, and he can't get
her out of his head. Saturday night arrives
and Liam takes Thalia to a new bar that has
opened on the outskirts of town, where she
discovers Jack's big secret. By day he's the
good looking, slightly older brother with a
chip on his shoulder, who gives her hot
looks, and by night he's Phoenix,
singer/guitar player for bad boy group
'Deception', who makes her sizzle to the
core!"--Page 4 of cover.
Because of Lila Abbi Glines 2017 Prim,
proper, classic good girl, and her least
favorite label - icy. Lila Kate Carter has
heard them all. The last one, being the
newest. She is not icy. She just doesn't care
for Cruz Kerrington and his spoiled, selﬁsh,
careless ways. That doesn't make her icy,
that makes him a jerk! Tired of being
labeled and doing what is expected of her,
Lila Kate leaves Rosemary Beach, Florida
ready for an adventure. Wanting to recreate
herself, ﬁnd a new path, and become
something more. Eli Hardy is tired of women
who always act the same, do the same thing
and expect the same thing. He's ready to
swear oﬀ women until he can get the rest of
his life together. Two weeks into his nowomen-rule he meets Lila. She's so damn
sweet and polite. Like she walked right out
of an etiquette book. But he'd already been
drunk before she walked in so there was a
good chance she might not be as stunning
and perfect as he thinks. He's just too drunk
to worry about that.The next morning, he
bad-boy-ekladata

swears he can still smell her on his skin. He
just can't remember why or what happened
after that third dance. Their worlds are
about to collide, and so are the secrets and
lies.
A Little Life Hanya Yanagihara 2015-03-10
NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A stunning
“portrait of the enduring grace of
friendship” (NPR) about the families we are
born into, and those that we make for
ourselves. A masterful depiction of love in
the twenty-ﬁrst century. A NATIONAL BOOK
AWARD FINALIST • A MAN BOOKER PRIZE
FINALIST • WINNER OF THE KIRKUS PRIZE A
Little Life follows four college
classmates—broke, adrift, and buoyed only
by their friendship and ambition—as they
move to New York in search of fame and
fortune. While their relationships, which are
tinged by addiction, success, and pride,
deepen over the decades, the men are held
together by their devotion to the brilliant,
enigmatic Jude, a man scarred by an
unspeakable childhood trauma. A hymn to
brotherly bonds and a masterful depiction of
love in the twenty-ﬁrst century, Hanya
Yanagihara’s stunning novel is about the
families we are born into, and those that we
make for ourselves. Look for Hanya
Yanagihara’s new novel, To Paradise,
coming in January 2022.
The Guest List Lucy Foley 2020-02-20
*The brand new thriller from Lucy Foley –
THE PARIS APARTMENT – is available to preorder now* The No.1 Sunday Times
bestseller *Over 1 million copies sold
worldwide* *One of The Times and Sunday
Times Crime Books of the Year* *Goodreads
Choice Awards winner for Crime & Mystery
2020*
Feral Sins Suzanne Wright 2013 When
female wolf shifter Taryn Warner ﬁrst
encounters Trey Coleman, an alpha male
wolf shifter with a dangerous reputation,
she's determined to resist his charms. But
Taryn ﬁnds herself drawn in by Trey's
forceful demeanor and arctic-blue eyes, and
she eventually agrees to enter an uneasy
alliance with him. If the two succeed in
convincing their respective packs that
they've chosen each other as mates, Trey
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will win valuable political allies, while Taryn
will escape an odious arranged mating. Will
they be able to maintain the clear heads
needed to pull oﬀ the deception?
It's a Wonderful Tangled Christmas Carol
Emma Chase 2015-11-30 Drew and Kate
play a hilarious encore to New York Times
and USA TODAY bestselling author Emma
Chase’s “highly entertaining” (RT Book
Reviews) debut Tangled in this sexy take on
A Christmas Carol, in which three dream
women remind Drew that no gift could be
better than his life with Kate… After a
blowout ﬁght with Kate about his workaholic
habits sends Drew to the oﬃce in anger on
Christmas Eve, he falls asleep at his desk.
There, three lovely holiday spirits magically
visit him to teach him that every moment is
precious and that he should never take his
family for granted. But when he wakes up,
will he just write it oﬀ as a dream? Originally
published in the sizzling anthology Baby, It’s
Cold Outside, this irresistible novella is the
perfect holiday treat! And as special bonus
material after the novella, Emma Chase has
included a scene showing Drew’s marriage
proposal to Kate!
Clipped Wings Helena Hunting 2014-03-04
An emotional love story that follows the
touch-and-go relationship of Hayden and
Tenley; two young people who desperately
want to love and be loved but are afraid to
completely let go of their pasts. Their body
art is hot. Their chemistry is even hotter.
From her dark hair sweeping below her
waist to her soft, sexy curves, Tenley Page
intrigues tattoo artist Hayden Stryker in a
way no one else ever has…especially when
she asks him to ink a gorgeous, intricate
design on her back. Yet for all her beauty,
there is something darkly tragic and
damaged about Tenley that Hayden is
everything. Covered in ink and steel,
Hayden is everything Tenley has never
dared to want, awakening a desire to
explore more than the art adorning his
stunning body. Trapped by a past that
leaves her screaming from nightmares,
Tenley sees Hayden as the perfect escape.
Although he has secrets too, if they both
keep themselves guarded perhaps their
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intense physical connection will remain only
that. But nothing, not even passion, can
keep them safe from their pasts…
Through My Window Ariana Godoy
2022-01-04 "Raquel Margarita Raquel
âAlvarez is hard-working, stays on the
straight and narrow, and focuses on her
future. She's got one goal--make that two
goals: become a psychologist...and get Ares
Hildago to look at her. Ares is the hot, rich,
local playboy, and Raquel's been obsessed
with him since she was eight-years-old-even though they've never spoken...After a
chance encounter reveals her crush, Raquel
decides it's time to stop hiding and make
Ares notice her."--Page 4 of cover.
Better When He's Bad Jay Crownover
2014-06-17 New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author Jay Crownover returns
with a heart-stopping new series… Welcome
to the Point. There’s a diﬀerence between a
bad boy and a boy who’s bad . . . meet
Shane Baxter. Sexy, dark, and dangerous,
Bax isn’t just from the wrong side of the
tracks, he is the wrong side of the tracks. A
criminal, a thug, and a brawler, he’s the
master of bad choices, until one such choice
landed him in prison for ﬁve years. Now Bax
is out and looking for answers, and he
doesn’t care what he has to do or who he
has to hurt to get them. But there’s a new
player in the game, and she’s much too
innocent, much too soft…and standing
directly in his way. Dovie Pryce knows all
about living a hard life and the tough
choices that come with it. She’s always tried
to be good, tried to help others, and tried
not to let the darkness pull her down. But
the streets are ﬁghting back, things have
gone from bad to worse, and the only
person who can help her is the scariest,
sexiest, most complicated ex-con The Point
has ever produced. Bax terriﬁes her,
awakening feelings she never thought she’d
have for a guy like him. But it doesn’t take
Dovie long to realize . . . some boys are just
better when they’re bad.
Heir of Fire Sarah J. Maas 2014-09-11 The
third instalment to the global #1 bestselling
series. As the King of Adarlan's Assassin,
Celaena Sardothien is bound to serve the
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tyrant who slaughtered her dear friend. But
she has vowed to make him pay. The
answers Celaena needs to destroy the king
lie across the sea Wendlyn. And Chaol,
Captain of the King's Guard, has put his
future in jeopardy to send her there. Yet as
Celaena seeks her destiny in Wendlyn, a
new threat is preparing to take to the skies.
Will Celaena ﬁnd the strength not only to
win her own battles, but to ﬁght a war that
could pit her loyalties to her own people
against those she has grown to love? This
third novel in the THRONE OF GLASS
sequence, from global #1 bestselling author
Sarah J. Maas, is packed with more heartstopping action, devastating drama and
swoonsome romance, and introduces some
ﬁerce new heroines to love and hate.
The Dangerous Jacob Wilde Sandra Marton
2012-12-01 Jacob Wilde lived a fast and
furious life of reckless abandon…until his
wild streak put a cruel end to a life spent in
pursuit of pleasure… The Texan ranching
grapevine is legendary, so Addison
McDowell has heard all about Jacob Wilde's
shameless past—and his scarred, solitary
present. But her only focus is her
future—which won't include this impossibly
arrogant man! Addison is no Texan
wallﬂower—when Jake starts a ﬁght, she's
more than capable of ﬁnishing it! However,
a searing attraction to a man she knows
cannot love her back? That she has no idea
how to handle….
The Perks of Being a Wallﬂower Stephen
Chbosky 2012-08-14 Charlie struggles to
cope with complex world of high school as
he deals with the confusions of sex and
love, the temptations of drugs, and the pain
of losing a close friend and a favorite aunt.
L'ange du crépuscule Kendra Leigh Castle
2012-06-01 Mi-femme, mi-démon, Ember
lutte depuis toujours contre des pulsions de
violence qui épouvantent son entourage et
l’emplissent de désespoir. Persuadée que
jamais elle ne sera comme les autres, elle
mène une vie solitaire et sans amour. Mais
un soir un homme fait irruption dans la
boutique où elle travaille. Tout de noir vêtu,
ténébreux et terriblement séduisant, il
s’avance d’un pas déterminé et s’arrête
bad-boy-ekladata

devant elle. Pétriﬁée, Ember tente alors de
réfréner les battements de son cœur. Qui
est cet inconnu au regard sombre ? Un
simple client aux allures de bad boy ? Ou un
ange noir, chasseur de démons, envoyé
pour la séduire... et la détruire ?
Divine Domination Everly Stone 2015-08-25
WARNING: It’s Book Four. You know what
you’re in for by now—more heat, more
suspense, more head games, and more
Jackson f*cking Hawke. When Jackson gets
his hands on the men who kidnapped
Hannah, he’s going to rip their hearts, still
beating, from their chests. Or worse. No
amount of pain or desecration seems
suﬃcient punishment for the sin of taking
Hannah away from him. He won’t stop until
he has the woman he loves back in his arms
and in his bed. But as the ugly truth behind
his and Hannah’s intertwined pasts is
revealed, their love will face its greatest
challenge yet. * * Divine Domination is the
4th and ﬁnal installment in the Bought by
the Billionaire romance series. For maximum
enjoyment it should be read after books 1,
2, and 3. Same steamy romance, new
author name. * * Keywords: Bondage &
spanking (BDSM), clamps & cuﬀs, rough sex,
public sex, toys, alpha/dominant male,
romance, romantic, erotic, erotica, S&M,
contemporary, women's ﬁction, short story,
short stories, completed series, series,
serial, the bought by the billionaire series,
everly stone, suspense, billionaire, military,
kidnapped, steamy
Divergent (Divergent Trilogy, Book 1)
Veronica Roth 2013-11-07 The explosive
debut by No. 1 New York Times bestselling
author Veronica Roth. DIVERGENT – a major
motion picture series.
Spirit Hunters Ellen Oh 2017-07-25 “Oh
has crafted a truly chilling middle grade
horror novel that will grab readers’
imaginations.” —Publishers Weekly (starred
review) “Even more impressive than the
shiver factor is the way the author skillfully
uses the compelling premise to present a
strong, consistent message of not rejecting
what you don’t understand.” —Booklist
(starred review) “This mystery thriller
infused with diverse characters and
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intriguing themes will appeal to horror fans
and to reluctant readers who enjoy a good
scare.” —School Library Journal We Need
Diverse Books founder Ellen Oh returns with
Spirit Hunters, a high-stakes middle grade
mystery series about Harper Raine, the new
seventh grader in town who must face down
the dangerous ghosts haunting her younger
brother. A riveting ghost story and
captivating adventure, this tale will have
you guessing at every turn! Harper doesn’t
trust her new home from the moment she
steps inside, and the rumors are that the
Raine family’s new house is haunted. Harper
isn’t sure she believes those rumors, until
her younger brother, Michael, starts acting
strangely. The whole atmosphere gives
Harper a sense of déjà vu, but she can’t
remember why. She knows that the
memories she’s blocking will help make
sense of her brother’s behavior and the
strange and threatening sensations she
feels in this house, but will she be able to
put the pieces together in time?
Kiss Me in Paris Catherine Rider
2018-09-04 The delightful follow-up to Kiss
Me in New York. Serena Fuentes won’t
waste one moment of her whirlwind trip to
Paris. She has it all mapped out, right down
to the photos she will take, and the last
thing she wants is a change in plans. Yet
suddenly she’s touring the city with JeanLuc, a French friend of her sister’s boyfriend.
He has to take pictures of his own if he ever
hopes to pass his photography class, and his
project totally slows Serena down. One
minute they’re bickering, the next minute
they’re bonding … and soon they’re
exploring corners of Paris together that
Serena never imagined. Could they also be
falling in love?
It's Not Summer Without You Jenny Han
2011-04-05 In Jenny Han's follow-up to The
Summer I Turned Pretty, Belly ﬁnds out
what comes after falling in love. Now
available in paperback!
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Angels' Blood Nalini Singh 2010-02-11
Vampire hunter Elena Deveraux knows she's
the best - but she doesn't know if she's good
enough for this job. Hired by the
dangerously beautiful Archangel Raphael, a
being so lethal that no mortal wants his
attention, only one thing is clear - failure is
not an option ... even if the task she's been
set is impossible. Because this time, it's not
a wayward vamp she has to track. It's an
archangel gone bad. The job will put Elena
in the midst of a killing spree like no other ...
and pull her to the razor's edge of passion.
Even if the hunt doesn't destroy her,
succumbing to Raphael's seductive touch
just may. Because when archangels play,
mortals break ...
Out of the Dark Patrick Modiano 1998-01-01
A young Frenchman's romance with a
woman who lives oﬀ men. After stealing
some money from a dentist, they go to
London where she sleeps with various
characters while he writes his ﬁrst novel.
One day she disappears for ﬁfteen years. A
study in character.
Light Her Fire Samanthe Beck 2014-10-20
Good girl Melody Merritt is ready to be bad.
Fresh out of an unsatisfying ten-year
engagement to the town golden boy, she's
determined to make up for lost time. And
who better to burn her sterling reputation to
the ground than Bluelick's sinfully sexy new
ﬁre chief whose wicked gaze promises
complete and utter domination? Yes, please.
Corrupting the prim and proper Little Miss
Bluelick is the most action Josh Bradley's
seen since he transferred from Cincinnati to
fast-track his career. He won't let anything
or anyone—not even the delectable Melody
Merritt—trap him in this Kentucky-fried
Mayberry, but when their searing chemistry
yields an unexpected result, he realizes he's
started a blaze that's completely beyond his
control... Each book in the Private Pleasures
series is STANDALONE: * Private Practice *
Light Her Fire * Falling for the Enemy * Wet
and Reckless * Undercover Engagement
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